
St Bartholomew’s C of E Primary School 

Governor Linking Record 

Focus Area:   Art 

 Date of visit:  8.1.20 

Agenda / Matters 
Discussed: 
 
Church gallery 
 
Current curriculum 
 
Next steps 

 Discussed possible dates for Church gallery 

 Father Michael gave his email address for future 
communication to confirm date of gallery 

 

 Discussed how there is now a focus on knowledge 
based skills. 
 

 Freedom of topic changes for each year group and 
how this affects planning for Art, i.e. artists chosen. 
 

 Discussed Year 1’s mini mindfulness club and its 
impact on the children. 
 

 

 How we would like to move forward in Art (planning 
an Art week) 

Governors asked: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 How do we encourage children who are reluctant to 
participate in Art lessons? 

 How much freedom is in  the curriculum? 

 What are our next steps? 
 
 
 

Next meeting:   To be arranged 
 
 
 
 

 

Name         Laurie McSkimmings and Lily Smith                                                         (member of staff) 

Name          Father Michael Woods                                                                                       (Governor) 


